
 

ISM/TEM/End of term arrangements 2022 

 
 
17th November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
End of term arrangements 2022 
 
I am writing to inform you about the arrangements for the end of term. School will 
close for pupils on Friday 16th December at 12.45pm. 
  
If your child is entitled to free school meals and wishes to collect a packed lunch on 
Friday 16th December, please email postbox@etonecollege.co.uk by no later than 12 
noon on Friday 9th December. 
 
In addition to Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day on Thursday 8th December, 
pupils are invited to wear a Christmas jumper on the last day of term on Friday 16th 
December. If your child is wearing a Christmas jumper, they will not be required to 
wear their blazer on this day, however, all other uniform expectations will apply, e.g. 
school trousers/skirt and school shoes. If your child is not wearing a Christmas 
jumper, FULL school uniform will be required. 
 
All pupils return to school on Wednesday 4th January 2023. 
 
Please note, as per our term dates on our website,  
https://www.etonecollege.co.uk/term-dates/ Friday 25th November and Friday 2nd 
December are both training days and school will be closed to pupils on these 
days. 
 
On behalf of the Governors and staff at Etone College, I wish you a Merry Christmas 
and a prosperous New Year.  Thank you for your support during 2022. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 
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